From: "Leah Mitchell" < Leah.Mitchell@cancer.org.uk>

**Date:** 01 July 2020 13:14

**To:** "Gerard Mitchell" <gerardmitchell0@gmail.com>

**Subject:** RE: DO&FGMF Donations

Hello Gerard

Thank you very much for the payment of £330 made form the Dave Owens & Frank Goodall Memorial Fund. Really appreciate your support even during these difficult times.

Look forward to next year's events being back to normal! Thanks Leah

From: Gerard Mitchell <gerardmitchell0@gmail.com>

Sent: 29 June 2020 11:26

To: Leah Mitchell <Leah.Mitchell@cancer.org.uk>; 'Stacey Rhodes' <SRhodes@macmillan.org.uk>; Liz

Howlett <Liz.Howlett@mariecurie.org.uk>; maggierobinson@opa.org.uk

**Subject:** DO&FGMF Donations

Good morning All,

Please find attached confirmation of the four payments I have recently made from the Dave Owens & Frank Goodall Memorial Fund into your various accounts.

I do not need the customary formal letter from your organisations as I would prefer a simple email from each of you acknowledging the donations from the aforementioned account.

Look after yourselves and I look forward to seeing you again in better times.

Kind regards,

Gerard

NOTICE AND DISCLAIMER This e-mail (including any attachments) is intended for the above-named person(s). If you are not the intended recipient, notify the sender immediately, delete this email from your system and do not disclose or use for any purpose. We may monitor all incoming and outgoing emails in line with current legislation. We have taken steps to ensure that this email and attachments are free from any virus, but it remains your responsibility to ensure that viruses do not adversely affect you. Cancer Research UK Registered charity in England and Wales (1089464), Scotland (SC041666), the Isle of Man (1103) and Jersey (247) A company limited by guarantee. Registered company in England and Wales (4325234) and the Isle of Man (5713F). Registered Office Address: 2 Redman Place, London, E20 1JQ

From: "Supporter Donations" <Supporterdonations@macmillan.org.uk>

**Date:** 03 July 2020 15:00

**To:** "Gerard Mitchell" < gerardmitchell@gmail.com>

**Subject:** Thank you for your donation

Supporter reference: 3841619

Dear Gerard,

### A big thank you from Macmillan

Thank you so much for your kind donation of £330.00 to Macmillan Cancer Support from the Dave Owens & Frank Goodall Memorial Fund. Your support will allow us to help everyone with cancer live life as fully as they can, providing physical, financial and emotional support.

## We couldn't do it without you

Your generosity means we can continue to work to improve the lives of people with cancer. No matter who they are, where they live, or what diagnosis they may have, we're here for people at the times they need us the most. We help with answers to questions about cancer treatment and its effects. We are there for emotional support when things get tough. Our goal is to give each person the support they need to take care of their health, protect personal relationships and deal with work and money worries.

#### Gift Aid makes your donation go further

If you're a UK taxpayer, your gift could be worth an extra 25p for every pound you donate. This is at no extra cost to you. All you need to do is complete the form online at **macmillan.org.uk/giftaid**, alternatively, you can call our Supporter Care Hub on: **0300 1000 200** (Mon-Fri 9am-5pm).

#### Thank you again for being part of the Macmillan team.

With best wishes,

Jessica Trigg Supporter Donations Team

Tel: 0300 1000 200

Email: fundraising@macmillan.org.uk

macmillan.org.uk | Tweet@macmillancancer | facebook/macmillancancer

**DATA PROTECTION STATEMENT:** We have used your details to fulfil your request and recorded them on our database so that we can provide you with the best possible support every time you contact us. We promise to keep your details safe and never sell or swap them with anyone. Our <u>privacy policy</u> explains how we keep this promise. If you don't want to hear from us, or change your mind about how we contact you, email <u>contact@macmillan.org.uk</u> or call 0300 1000 200

\*

This message is confidential. It may not be disclosed to, or used by, anyone other than the addressee, without the consent of the sender. If you receive this message in error, please advise the sender

immediately. The contents of this email including any attachment(s) may contain software viruses, which could damage your computer system. While Macmillan has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise this risk, we cannot accept liability for any damage, which you sustain as a result of software viruses. You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the attachment.

A list of trustees and directors of Macmillan Cancer Support is available for inspection at our registered office, 89 Albert Embankment, London, SE1 7UQ

Macmillan Cancer Support, registered charity in England and Wales (261017), Scotland (SC039907) and the Isle of Man (604). A company limited by guarantee.

Registered in England and Wales company number 2400969. Isle of Man company number 4694F. Registered office: 89 Albert Embankment, London SE1 7UQ.

\*

From: "Liz Howlett" <Liz.Howlett@mariecurie.org.uk>

**Date:** 01 July 2020 07:53

"Gerard Mitchell" <gerardmitchell@gmail.com>

Subject: Thank You from Marie Curie

Dear Gerard,

To:

Thank you for your email yesterday and copy of the confirmation of the donation to Marie Curie from the Dave Owens & Frank Goodall Memorial Fund. I can confirm that we have safely received this, with much gratitude, into our Marie Curie account.

I'd just like to say again, from all of us here, thank you so much for your continued generous support for Marie Curie - it is incredibly kind of the Dave Owens & Frank Goodall Memorial Fund to have made this donation despite having to make the very difficult decision to cancel this year's event. I know that it must have felt really strange for you all not to have been able to go ahead as usual this year but I really hope that we are able to get together for a walk in September as planned and then no doubt 2021 will be here before we know it. I look forward to supporting you with next year's event in any way I can as and when planning begins.

As lockdown gradually eases, for many life feels like it is beginning to start up again. But for people with a terminal diagnosis, and families devastated by loss, there's no going back. Our nurses, hospices and Support Line have been here through it all, day and night, seven days a week, caring for people with and without coronavirus. We never stopped. Right now, more people need us than ever before. Your ongoing support is enabling our front-line staff to continue providing expert care and support for so many who need us. Thank you.

Please do keep in touch Gerard and I look forward to being in touch, and hopefully having the chance to meet in person again for a coffee, at some point in the future.

With best wishes to you and the whole family, and much gratitude again,

Liz

#### Liz Howlett

Fundraising Manager (Yorkshire) Marie Curie Care and support through terminal illness

Mobile: 07787 574837

E: liz.howlett@mariecurie.org.uk

Please note, I usually work Monday to Thursday.

Bradford Marie Curie Hospice Maudsley Street, Bradford BD3 9LE www.mariecurie.org.uk Please consider the environment before printing.



URGENT
Help Marie Curie Nurses care for dying people at this unprecedented time of need.

Donate now



Help our nurses care for dying people at this unprecedented time of need. Donate now

This e-mail is intended for the named recipients(s) only. Its contents are confidential and may only be retained by the named recipient(s) and may only be copied or disclosed with the consent of Marie Curie. If you are not the intended recipient please delete this e-mail and notify:- postmaster@mariecurie.org.uk Marie Curie is a registered charity in England and Wales (207994) and Scotland (SC038731). Registered as a company limited by guarantee in England and Wales (507597). Registered Office: 89 Albert Embankment, London SE1 7TP. To find out more about Marie Curie please go to the following website: http://www.mariecurie.org.uk or send an e-mail to info@mariecurie.org.uk

From: "Drew Matthews" <drewmatthews@opa.org.uk>

**Date:** 29 June 2020 12:07

To: "Gerard Mitchell" <gerardmitchell@gmail.com>
Cc: "Maggie Robinson" <maggierobinson@opa.org.uk>

**Subject:** RE: DO&FGMF Donations

Dear Gerard

Thank you for your email dated 29<sup>th</sup> June 2020.

The OPA would like to express our thanks for the sum of £110.00 which you have so kindly donated.

Your donation will help us continue the fight against this dreadful and preventable disease.

Best Wishes & Stay Safe

Drew

Drew Matthews
Admin/Fundraiser
OPA Cancer Charity
6 & 7 Umberslade Business Centre
Pound House Lane
Hockley Heath
Solihull
B94 5DF

Telephone: 0121 704 9860 Email: enquiries@opa.org.uk Website: www.opa.org.uk



Donate today and help us support our patients, families and carers who are touched by this devastating disease.

Sort Code: 40-42-12 Account Number: 02301636 https://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/giving/

https://www.justgiving.com/oesophagealpatientsassociation

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager. This message contains confidential information and is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you have received this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-mail from your system. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited.

From: Gerard Mitchell <gerardmitchell0@gmail.com>

Sent: 29 June 2020 11:26

To: <a href="mailto:leah.mitchell@cancer.org.uk">leah.mitchell@cancer.org.uk</a>; 'Stacey Rhodes' <a href="mailto:SRhodes@macmillan.org.uk">SRhodes@macmillan.org.uk</a>; Liz Howlett

<Liz.Howlett@mariecurie.org.uk>; Maggie Robinson <maggierobinson@opa.org.uk>

**Subject:** DO&FGMF Donations

Good morning All,

Please find attached confirmation of the four payments I have recently made from the Dave Owens & Frank Goodall Memorial Fund into your various accounts.

I do not need the customary formal letter from your organisations as I would prefer a simple email from each of you acknowledging the donations from the aforementioned account.

Look after yourselves and I look forward to seeing you again in better times.

Kind regards, Gerard